Hankelow Amenities Group

would like to say

We hope you enjoyed the Fete!

Thanks to the generosity of those who joined us,
Hankelow Amenities Group have made a
donation of £1000 to The Brain Tumour Charity,
£1000 to The Wingate Centre, as well as a further
£650 in various smaller donations to local
charities, and to local groups who helped us with
the loan of equipment, and who came and
helped.

Thank you to everyone who helped in any way
with Hankelow Fete on Sunday 16th June, before,
during, and after the event; to those who donated
goods for us to sell - cakes, bottles, produce,
plants, books; prizes; and to all those who turned
out to support the Fete .

We hope you enjoyed it as much as we did.

If you enjoyed the Fete, and would like it to
continue, please consider offering to help with
next year's Fete by contacting Val Morrey on
811930.



